

Office of the Principal

September 16, 1938.

Dr. Forrest C. Allen Basketball Coach University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas.

Dear Dr. Allen:

In response to your letter regarding a financial statement of the National Interscholastic All-American Basketball Honor Roll Society, I am enclosing a complete analysis. It was a big disappointment to me, but I am still convinced that the plan is satisfactory, and trust to work it out whereby we can realize on it. I am taking a complete turn on this affair, and am now woking on a plan whereby we can sell the certificate at the first time of sending out the circulars of publicity.

If you have any suggestions regarding this, I will be more than pleased to have them. I received requests for over 4,000 grading sheets, but at the end of the season, I only received back 45 with the checks and completely filled out. I believe that if we required these to be sent in at once that we would benefit. Many thanks and best regards. I am,

Sordially yours, Care

ENC/KK